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LIAISON STATEMENT FOR ITU-T STUDY GROUP 20 AND SG20-REGIONAL GROUP FOR 

LATIN AMERICA (SG20RG-LATAM) 

 

The 43 Meeting of Permanent Consultative Committee I: Telecommunications/Information and 

Communication Technologies (PCC.I), 

 

DECIDES:  
 

To instruct CITEL’s Executive Secretariat to send a liaison statement to ITU-T Study Group 20 and SG20–

Regional Group for Latin America (SG20RG-LATAM) requesting the establishment of an exchange of 

communications relationship with PCC.I to enhance our collective efforts to promote the discussion and 

exchange of information on technological innovation and the digital ecosystem. 
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LIAISON STATEMENT FOR ITU-T STUDY GROUP 20 AND SG20-REGIONAL GROUP FOR 

LATIN AMERICA (SG20RG-LATAM)  
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Contact: 

 

 

 

Contact: 

Name: Milene Pereira 

Organization: Qualcomm 

Country: Brazil 

 

Name: Amparo Arango 

Organization: INDOTEL 

Country: Dominican Republic 

Tel: +55 61 99693-2052 

Fax: 

E-mail: mpereira@qti.qualcomm.com 

 

Tel: +82 97325555 x6358 

Fax:  

E-mail: aarango@indotel.gob.do  

 

Contact: 
 

Name: Oscar Avellaneda 

Organization: ISED 

Country: Canada 

 

Tel: +1 613-851-2682 

Fax: 

E-mail: oscar.avellaneda@ised-

isde.gc.ca  

 

PCC.I greatly appreciates the commendable work undertaken by ITU-T Study Group 20 and Question 7 in 

telecommunications/ICTs in connection with technological innovation and the digital ecosystem. PCC.I is 

following with enthusiasm the efforts being made by ITU-T Study Group 20-Regional Group for Latin America 

to conduct in-depth critical studies on emerging technologies and the digital economy. 

 

PCC.I cordially requests the establishment of a solid and mutually beneficial liaison for the exchange of 

communications with ITU-T Study Group 20-Regional Group for Latin America and ITU-T Question 7. The 

objective of this cooperation is to improve know-how and skills to tackle matters relative to technological 

innovation and the digital ecosystem, for the purpose of effectively promoting the development of the digital 

economy, the Internet of Things, and smart communities and cities. On the basis of that exchange of know-

how and best practices, we will enhance our understanding of those resources and effectively use them for the 

benefit of the development of the digital economy in the Americas. 

 

PCC.I looks forward to your favorable response to our proposal for mutual communication. We also look 

forward to fruitful and harmonious cooperation in the future. 
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